
 

Can your House Group run, or walk, a marathon? On Friday 30th September, we’ll find 

out! A marathon is approximately 26 miles…or 209 laps of our running track. This 

year’s London marathon takes place on Sunday 2nd October. 

For the first time, we are going to run a Woodhall Marathon!  Each class will be given 

20 minutes for everyone to run/walk as many laps as possible. We will add up the laps 

to see which House Group has managed a marathon! 

We are asking you to get as many sponsors as you can to help us to raise money for 

some brand new lunchtime equipment (the Woodhall Parliament will be asking for your 

choice of equipment!). You could ask for an amount per lap that you complete (e.g. £1) 

or just a total for taking part. 

Remember: do not ask other children to sponsor you; only grown-up family 

members or grown-up friends of your family. 

We will hold a special awards ceremony in the afternoon, with prizes for the winning 

House Group (with the most laps), the person in each class who has completed the 

most laps, and the person in each class who has really tried their best. 

Everyone who takes part will receive a special certificate. 

GOOD LUCK EVERYONE! 


